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NOTICE 
 
 

It is notified for general information that 9th November 2022 

(Wednesday) shall be observed as Public Holiday, on occasion of 

Allama Iqbal Day, vide Notification No. SOW-I(S&GAD)1-3/2008(P-III) 

Dated 08-11-2022 throughout the province. The Interviews /  Typing 

& Proficiency tests scheduled to be held on 09-11-2022 have been 

postponed. The next date in this behalf will be intimated in due course of 

time. 
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